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Statewide Email 

DATE SENT: July 16, 2020 

FROM: Henry Mack, Chancellor of Career and Adult Education 

TO: District Career and Technical Education Directors 

Via: Chancellor2@fldoe.org 

SUBJECT: 

Colleagues: 

The Division of Career and Adult Education has created a frequently asked questions (FAQ) 

document regarding the Building K-12 CTE Infrastructure Grant funded through the Governor’s 

Emergency Education Relief (GEER) Fund under the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic 

Security (CARES) Act. The attached document addresses several questions related to program 

and funding eligibility, charter school allocations, and requirements for equitable services. 

While the initial application due date is tomorrow, July 17, 2020, districts may submit 

applications after this date, but no later than August 15, 2020. 

If you have questions, please contact the grant manager listed for your agency in the 

application, or Elizabeth Moya at elizabeth.moya@fldoe.org or Tara Goodman at 

Tara.Goodman@fldoe.org. 

Regards, 

Henry 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor of Career and Adult Education 
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